
At POOLCORP®, we believe everyone should know how 
to swim. That’s why we’ve partnered with YMCAs across 
the country to offer essential water safety training.  

From the inception of the program in 2021 through 
the opening of swim season in 2023, POOLCORP® has 
donated more than $3 million to YMCAs throughout the 
country, to fund water safety and lifeguard training in 
underserved communities.
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79% of children in lower income  
households lack swimming skills

90% of U.S. parents see 
swimming as a key life skill

35% of U.S. parents can’t 
afford swim lessons
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Sources: For more information on water safety and learning to swim, visit YMCA.org  |  PoolSafely.gov  |  StepIntoSwim.org  |  USASwimming.org

Want 
to help?
	 It’s easy to donate.  
	 Just scan here!


